
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September/October 2023  
 

 

Dear faithful friends and supporters, 
 

The adventure continues…25 years and counting!!! 

On June 27 of this year, Julie and I celebrated 25 years of marriage!  With 

so many ministry obligations, we had to wait until September to get away 

together.  God provided for us to spend 8 days in Pennsylvania, exploring 

historical and scenic sights across the state.  I thank God for the beautiful, 

godly wife He has given me, and it is a joy to serve the Lord together. 

 

THE RECENT ROAD: 

A couple of days after we returned from our anniversary trip, I had the unique privelege of 

speaking at a men’s single’s brunch at Good Shepherd Baptist Church in Grand Prairie, Texas.  

It was a blessing to minister to these men who desire to be godly men in an ungodly world.  I 

then became ill and was diagnosed with COVID.  I was very sick for a few days but recovered 

before our next appointment in Topeka, Kansas, where God blessed us with 

a good Mission Conference at Heritage Baptist Church.  The following week, 

I travelled to Lancaster, California, for Spiritual Leadership Conference at 

Lancaster Baptist Church.  Our Mission Agency was represented among the 

ministry tables set up at the conference, and I had some good conversations 

with pastors and students about missions.  The following week, I preached 

at the World Baptist Fellowship Bible Conference back in Texas, and then it was off to Kansas 

City, Kansas, for a wedding, and Frederick, Oklahoma, to preach for Faith Promise Sunday.  

 

AROUND THE CORNER: I am looking forward to preaching for the missions conference at 

Antioch Baptist Church in Rhome, Texas, in October, and then for missions emphasis at Bible 

Baptist Church, in Pace, Florida, in November. 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

• Please pray for the salvation of our neighbors, Scott, and Julie’s friend, Ashley.  

• Please pray for us to stay healthy as we travel across the country while sickness is going 

around. 

• Please continue to pray for wisdom in replacing our vehicle that now has over 222,000 miles 

on it.   

• Please pray for Mallory as she finishes up the fall semester of her senior year. 

• Please pray for Kyler, Emily, and Eden as they continue full-time deputation. 
 

Words cannot adequately express how much we appreciate your faithful prayers for safety, 

provision, and good health as we serve the Lord.  THANK YOU for supporting us!! 

 

Serving the Lord together, 

 
  The Bacons 

THE BACONS 
Serving local churches and their missionaries 

Joey Bacon 

Mission Director 

World Baptist 

Fellowship  

Mission Office 

 

 

Contact Information: 

World Baptist 

Fellowship 

P.O. Box 13459 

Arlington, Texas   

76094-0459 

www.wbfi.net 

Office #:  817-274-7161 

Fax #:  817-861-1992 

Cell #:  432-935-4778 

Email:  

joey.bacon@wbfma.net 

 

 

 
 

Serving out of: 

Pleasantview Baptist 

Church 

4400 Pleasantview Dr. 

Arlington, TX.  76017 

Pastor Jimmy McNeil 

World Baptist Fellowship Mission Agency 

Joey & Julie 
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